APPRECIATION

Every scientific journal has to call on specialists to review papers submitted for
publication. These referees remain, by custom, anonymous, they receive neither
reward nor recognition for their services. Often, they spend a great deal of time
working on the papers sent them, correcting errors, pointing out ambiguities,
suggesting improvements. As a result, the quality of the articles and thus of the
journal, is enhanced. To the following, who have acted in this capacity, some on
several occasions, over the past six years, a word of thanks:

J. Chamberlain, F. Convery, M. Downes, J. Flower-Ellis, G. Gallagher,
L. Gallagher, J. Gardiner, D. Harrington, P. Mac Oscair, H. Miller, J. Morgan,
G. Mullen, N. O Carroll, D. Page, D. Webb.

Thanks are due also to Eric Joyce, proof-reader over much of the past six years.
Through his careful reading of proofs he has contributed greatly to the standard of
presentation of the journal.

Editor




